
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: February 19, 2019      BIS 19 – 096  
 

FILE: TMP-2018-756 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS 
TO EXECUTE AN INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT WITH BROWARD COUNTY, 
FLORIDA REGARDING GUARANTEED PARTIAL BUILDING CODE SERVICES. 

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks authorization to execute an Inter-local Agreement with Broward 
County for guaranteed partial Building Code services within the City’s boundaries.  
 
The Broward County’s Building Code Services Division offers guaranteed partial 
services to municipalities. These services can include building official, plan review, 
permit inspections, code enforcement, and other services relating to the Florida Building 
Code.  
 
In the event services are provided, funding will be made available in 
001.140301.52400.531170.000000.000.000 – Contractual Services as needed. A cost 
rate schedule is included in the agreement. The Department of Developmental Services 
Building Division will be the primary user of these services.  
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PREPARED BY:  Mac Champion 
   Management/Budget Analyst 
 
 

APPROVED BY: Laurette Jean 
Budget Division Director  
 
 
 


